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Public Consultation in UK as of June 18th, 2007 
UK Broadband application for licence variation 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sonke, 
 
Inquam Broadband GmbH appreciates the opportunity to provide comments 
on OFCOM’s consultation regarding UK Broadband’s application for licence 
variation. 
 
We hope that our responses provide a helpful contribution for your further 
proceedings. Please feel free to contact me either by phone at 
+49 221 5000–201 or by email andrzej.cwik@inquam-broadband.de with 
any questions regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Inquam Broadband GmbH 
 
 
 
Dr. Andrzej Cwik 
CTO 
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Inquam Broadband Responses 
 

Inquam Broadband supports various spectrum harmonisation activities 
across Europe, especially those ambitions regarding technology and 
service neutrality. Inquam Broadband feels very confident that technology 
and service neutrality are major keys for efficient usage of spectrum. 
 
Further, Inquam Broadband strongly believes that competition will benefit 
from ongoing spectrum liberalisation which will lead to more economic 
efficiencies. Finally, the customer will benefit from more competition due to 
lower price and high quality service offerings as well as from a greater 
range of network operators. 
 
From there, Inquam Broadband is in favour of removing any service or 
application restrictions in the 3.5 GHz band, including those within already 
granted licences. In addition, Inquam Broadband also agrees on alignment 
of permitted power levels according to the referred ECC Recommendations 
for this band. 
 
In summary, Inquam Broadband supports a rapid adaptation of UK 
Broadband’s licence conditions. 
 




